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Friday 23rd February 2024 

Dear parents/carers, 
 

Red Nose Day - Friday 15th March 2024 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
On Friday 15th March we will be holding a non-school uniform day in aid of Comic Relief. Our school 
is excited to be joining with many others around the UK to participate in the fundraising programme.  
 
As part of this day, children will be encouraged to wear red. A recommended donation of £1 for 
dressing up can be made via the link below. Alternatively, please scan the QR code which can be 
found on the Red Nose Day posters around the school. 
 
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=14209  
 
In addition, each class across the school will be taking part in a range of free activities linked to Red 
Nose Day, which will also include holding their very own comedy show in classes. This will provide 
children with the opportunity to perform their funniest jokes, dances, and sketches! It would be great 
to see as many children as possible giving it a go and doing something funny for money. 
 
We hope you will encourage your children to take part in helping us raise money for a fantastic 
charity and cannot wait to see their red outfits and hear their cracking jokes! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Hoffman and Queensway School Council 
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